
Re : Persian Gulf is considered as special Marine Zone  

 

We have recently received a letter from Bandar Imam Khomeini Port which has been 
translated into English and we herewith forward the same along with its attachments for 
your / members consideration .  

 

Best Regards  

M. Ghasemi  

 


